The Senate Finance Committee is considering a proposal to reinstate a 20% Co-insurance payment for Part B Clinical Laboratory Services as a way to pay for Health Care Reform.  This could result in a cut of up to 20% on your Part B Medicare reimbursement.
We must immediately let our Senators know how damaging this proposal is.  You can help by generating as many telephone calls as possible to your U.S. Senators.

Below is a template flyer to distribute to your patients.

You must customize the flyer to include the names and telephone numbers of your Senators.  To obtain the telephone numbers of your Senators click here: http://Thomas.loc.gov then click on “Senate” in the left-hand column – use the drop-down box under “Find Your Senator” at the top right-hand corner – click on your state – click “GO”.
Time is critical! 

URGENT!
ALL MEDICARE BENEFICIARIES:

SOME MEMBERS OF CONGRESS WANT YOU TO PAY 20% 
OF THE COST EVERY TIME YOU HAVE CLINICAL LAB TESTS

YOUR CURRENT MEDICARE BENEFIT


PROPOSED PLAN

ALL TESTS ARE COVERED 100%


YOU PAY 20%


NO COPAYMENT




COPAYMENT
WHAT CAN  YOU DO?

CALL SENATOR _________ (XXX) XXX-XXXX

 AND 
SENATOR _________ (XXX) XXX-XXXX
TELL YOUR SENATORS:
“NO 20% COPAYMENTS FOR CLINICAL LAB TESTS”

CALL NOW – BEFORE IT’S TOO LATE!!
TELL ALL YOUR FRIENDS WHO HAVE MEDICARE TO CALL THEIR SENATORS AND TELL THEM:  NO COPAYMENTS FOR CLINICAL LAB TESTS.
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